
Election Officials and Registrar’s meeting 

September 18, 2014 

Post - State Primary de-briefing meeting 

 

1.  Were the voters of Hanover well-served?  Were people able to vote in an orderly and 

expeditious manner?  Was democracy served? 

 

2.  Pre-election prep –  

 How was our pre-meeting on Monday?  Did we accomplish what we needed to 

accomplish?  Planning to do it again…1:00 p.m. November 3rd. 

 How did set up go?  What do we need to do differently?  (For sure - Covers for 

outlets, only use two outlets, adjust voting booth locations, need 5 more tables)  

Registrar’s table location – comments? 

 

3.  Morning, opening 

 One warden per machine worked well 

 Clerk training, need for revision to clerk tally sheet 

 Poll workers – training 

 

4.  Daytime issues 

 Precinct 2 machine down, frozen reader 

 Parking, handicapped spots shortage 

 Front doors locked/open, number of police 

 AV applications need to be stamped by Registrars prior to being put in the 

machines 

 ID check – need to add driver’s license number or last four digits of social  

 Teacher’s lounge – need to share space  

 Personnel issues.  Workers on a machine, not a table 

 

5.  Tally issues 

 Precinct review 

 Write-in ballots in boxes, but tally sheets and AV apps and envelopes kept out 

 

6.  Recount 

 We would have been ready! 

 

7.  November 4 prep 

 


